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P. O. Box 637 - - Phone 675-8642

RANGELY, COLORADO

Feb. 17, 1965 2 éﬁﬂ’“—k/\

A = D D S

D. V. Rogers, Director
OIL & Gas Conservation Comm,
1525 Sherman Street
Denver, Colorado 80203
Dear Mr. Rogers:

In reply to your letter of January 22,
1965 concerning #6 LuBauer Govt. SW NW, Sec. 10,
1l - N, 102w. There is no change in the status
of this well. It is shut in and will remain

so until spring or early summer. We have too

much snow and mud to attempt any work at this

time.
Yours very truly,
R & R WELL SERVICE CO., INC.
Elvin E. jiiz;art Sect.
EEU/rk



